
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
That I, the undersigned Collector of Taxes in and for the 
Town of ROSEBOOM, have received the tax Roll and 

Warrant for the Collection of Taxes for the Present year.  
Due to COVID, Regular office hours are not being held.  

Please pay by mail.  If you need to make a cash payment,
call and schedule an appointment time to do so. 

Tax bills can be viewed and printed online at 
www.taxlookup.net. Payments can also be viewed here.

NOTICE: Taxes may be paid on or before January 31st without charge
 or interest. On all such taxes remaining unpaid after 1/31, one per 

centum will be added or the first month and an additional one per centum 
for each month and fraction thereof thereafter until the return of unpaid 
taxes is made by the collector to the county treasurer pursuant to law.

Dated this 30th day of December, Erin Seeley, Collector


